
From: Carl Troman 
Sent: 28 June 2021 11:13 
To: Planning  
Subject: App ref: 2021/2782/T 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
I have received your letter of 9 June notifying me of the above application and I write to 
inform you that I oppose it.   I am a resident in Hardwicke Building and the gardens provide 
a valuable and pleasurable amenity.   The surrounding area is heavily built up and we should 
be preserving all the trees which exist not cutting them down.   Several mature trees were 
cut down by Lincoln's Inn when it developed the Great Hall.   Those that remain should be 
protected. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Carl Troman 
 

 


